
January 24, 2000

BULLETIN #885
RE: THE LIST OF ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINE INSURERS ("LESLI")

The California Department of Insurance ("CDI") has issued an update to the LESLI with changes as per Addendum
 2000-01.  Please update your LESLI binder accordingly.


A complete up-to-date LESLI can be obtained by visiting our web site @ www.sla-cal.org or faxing your request to the
 attention of Paul Little at the number listed above.


 Should you have any questions regarding the LESLI, please contact me or any member of the SLA Financial
 Department staff at (415) 434-4900, or Dennis Ward at the CDI at (415) 538-4367.

Theodore M. Pierce

Executive Director
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http://www.slacal.org/publications/bulletins/800_series/bulletin885_attach.pdf
http://www.slacal.org/publications/bulletins/800_series/bulletin885_attach.pdf
http://www.sla-cal.org/

